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Fish Out of Water 
 

The Stingrays have completed another summer of FUN, FAMILY, and FRIENDS at the Sugarwood pool. As we 

pack up the lane lines and kickboards, it brings a feeling of satisfaction as well as a bit of excitement. 

 

The swimmers and coaches have swum miles and miles and miles this summer. They've conquered fears, found 

they had previously unknown strength, and seen improvement in their times as a result. 

Many have mastered a new stroke. All have made friends and memories. 

 

The satisfaction and pride, as well as relationships, all survive out of water, though. 

The Stingrays are already looking forward to 2013! 

 

Go Stingrays! 

Mark Your Calendars 
August 11th—Ice Cream Party 5:00pm - 7:00pm 

August 13—Board Meeting @ 6:30pm 

August 14—Back to School—Knox Co. 1/2-day 

August 14—Book Club @ 7:30pm 

August 23—Sugarwood Coffee 9:00-11:00am 

 

NEW Sugarwood Pool Hours 
(effective August 14, 2012) 

Monday—Thursday: 4:30 PM to 7:30 PM 
Friday—4:30 PM to 8:00 PM 

Saturday—12:00 noon to 8:00 PM 
Sunday:  1:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

Sugarwood Book Club 
 
August 2012 Book Selection 

Unbroken by Laura Hillenbrand 

The August 2012 will be held 

on August 14th at 7:30pm at 

the home of Karen Bryant 

 
 

New Members Welcome! 

Call Sue Conway at 966-1736 

Sugarwood News 
August 2012 
www.sugarwood.org 

Missing Dog 
Rosa is a Golden Retriever that has been 

abused.  In February she was being transported 

by a Golden Retriever rescue group to a new 

home when she escaped.  Since then, Rosa has 

been seen living in the fence row between the 

nursing home and Butternut Circle.  She is easily 

frightened and it is thought that during the July 4th 

fireworks she freaked out.  No one has seen Rosa since 

July 4th.  If you have any information about where Rosa is, 

please call Tina Fletcher of the Rescue Group at 

865-773-7575. 

Many thanks to John Frazier who has 

been keeping our shrubs trimmed at 

the entrance to Sugarwood. 

“Sundaes on Saturday!!” 
 

Please join your neighbors for 
back-to-school ice cream and 
sundaes on Saturday, August 
11, 2012 from 5:00pm to 7:00 

pm at the pool.  We look 
forward to seeing you! 

It’s Back to school tIme 

August 14, 2012 is the first 1/2-day back to 
school for Knox County and other schools. 
Please drive safely and keep an eye out for 

kids in the neighborhood waiting for the school 
bus or walking to and from the bus stops. 



 WONDERING IF YOUR HOME WILL SELL IN THIS 

MARKET?  STOP WONDERING...CALL ME TODAY 

FOR A FREE MARKET ANALYSIS 

TRACYE JAHN, REALTOR, ABR, SFR 

“Your Agent In Red” 

RED is my color, but REAL ESTATE is my Passion! 

www.youragentinred.com 
AgentInRed, Follow me on Twitter for great tips in 

Real Estate and other fun stuff! 

2010 Award of Excellence KAAR 

2010 Top Producer 

 

Coldwell Banker Wallace & Wallace, REALTORS 

10815 Kingston Pike, Knoxville TN  37934 

Office (865) 966-1111 

Sugarwood Coffee 
Join your neighbors on Thursday, August 
23rd at the Campbell Station Road Cracker 
Barrel from 9 to 11 a.m. for the monthly 
Sugarwood Coffee. All residents are 
encouraged to attend. Just ask for the 
Sugarwood Table. 


